
REGIONAL ADMISSIONS CALLS TAKEAWAYS 

Many schools are still deciding whether or not to offer virtual interviews in 
the next cycle. Those that are offering virtual interviews want to be mindful 
about ensuring this an equitable experience for all students. Offering 
technical checks in advance of virtual interview was discussed as a 
promising practice. 

The professionalism and perceived lack of preparedness of the incoming 
class are a major concern for many schools.  

There are still questions about  how to evaluate the quality of  non-
traditional  experiences. Additionally, there were concerns about the 
inequities created when some students can pay for experiences (e.g. 
scribing) and other students cannot.

NEXT STEPS 

Continue to problem-solve and share effective practices at the Admissions 
Birds of a Feather session on Thursday, April 15th, 4:45-5:30 pm. Register 
for the GSA/OSR Spring meeting here.

Be sure to complete the Admissions Dashboard Survey. If your school did 
not receive an invitation to complete the survey, please contact NaShieka 
Knight at ndknight@aamc.org."

There are concerns about the quality of letters of recommendation when 
many students have decreased interaction with faculty members. 

https://web.cvent.com/event/890131e8-1d98-4d2a-a991-d7c0a6d37687/summary

